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President’s Message 
 

Another month has flown bye and the fall weather has arrived. Keep in mind that at 

the November meeting you will be electing 2 members along with the 2 selected by 

the Executive Board to join the Nominations Committee headed by Tom Dundin. This 

group will put together a slate of officers for our vote at our Annual Meeting in May. 

Jeannine Anderson is looking for people to take over planning for the Cranston 

Library show so please consider helping out.  She will have further details at the 

October meeting.  

This is everyone’s club so let’s see some new faces! 

John Laliberty, President  

September Meeting Presenter 
Kevin Gilmore  

Originally from Rhode Island (circa 1977), Kevin graduated with B.A. in Fine Art 

from the University of Rhode Island in 1999.  He then spent over a decade exploring 

the landscapes of Jackson, Wyoming, Portland, Oregon, Puglia, Italy, and Brooklyn, 

New York (in that order...).  He has worked and exhibited in each of these locations, 

letting the sense of place inform his work.  After starting a family in the bustling 

metropolis of New York City, Kevin returned to his native state, as Rhode Islanders 

often do.  He lives and works close to the sea with his wife, two children and his dog 

in South Kingstown.  At our next meeting he will be demonstrating Collage 

Techniques & Abstract Painting.   Learn a few techniques that will get you started on 

your own exploration of abstract painting through collage and assemblage.  Kevin 

will demonstrate how to prepare a surface for building a composition and discuss the 

various mediums and paints he uses in his studio. 

Website:  https://www.kevingilmore.com 

  



 

 

 

 

Member News 
Joyce Neville’s acrylic painting, "Calm" is on exhibit at the Falmouth Art Center in 

Falmouth, Massachusetts. The annual Juried Abstract Exhibition is on display from 

September 28 through October 23.   

Trish Marcaccio's oil painting " Kindred Spirits" and Beth Johnston’s encaustic 

painting “Broken Connection” are on exhibit at the Wickford Art Association's Poetry 

& Art Show. 

Sharon Eisman artwork is popping up in may prestigious places:  

"Mohomodi", has been accepted into the “Faces and Figures” Exhibit at the 

Pawtucket Arts Collaborative 560 Mineral Spring Avenue, Pawtucket.  The show 

runs September 28 – November 2, 2017 

'Winding Road' is now residing at Studio 460 Gallery,  460 Tower Hill Road, 

Wickford 

Sharon will be sharing Henry Gauthier's studio at Studio 460 during the 9th annual 

West Bay Open Studios Tour October 21 & 22 

“Landscape” has been accepted into the 31st RI Open at the Warwick Center for 

the Arts. 

Bev Silva's mixed media collage "Raw Materials" was accepted into the 31st Annual 

RI Open at the Warwick Center for the Arts.  The exhibit runs from September 13 

through November 2  

Beth Johnston (Booth A35 on Institute Lane), Marilyn Mooney (Booth A11)  and 

Nancy Nielsen (Booth B25) will be exhibiting at the Scituate Art Festival,. October 

7th, 8th and 9th, 10am-5pm 

Don Mong just finished the art piece below and donated it to the Vietnam Veterans 

of the 126th Aviation Regiment, Rhode Island Army National Guard. It is the lower 

portion of a Huey Helicopter Main Rotor Blade. It is a mixed media painting (Airbrush 

and Acrylic) painting depicting the 126th Aviation Regiment's helicopters in the 

Central Highlands of Vietnam. (OH6 Cayuse, UH1 Huey, AH1 Cobra). It is displayed 

on a mahogany table that is in the Conference room area of the Army Aviation 

Support Facility at Quonset Point. 

 



Workshops 
Ann Bianchi will be teaching a Saturday painting workshop "Colors of Winterlands" at 
Wickford Art Association, Beach Street, Wickford on November 4th from 9:00am- 

12:00pm. Call 294-6840 to register 

 

Hospitality  

Refreshments for the October meeting will be provided  by Beverly Silvia, John 

Laliberty and Celeste Chute-Wright  

 

 

Exhibit Opportunities from Jeannine Anderson  

EGAC Exhibits 

Our Fall Art Show will be at the Warwick Library from Oct 8 (hanging date Sat. Oct 

7th, 10 a.m. until noon and take down on Sat., Oct 28 10 until noon.  If you cannot 

pick up your painting(s) on stated date, please try to arrange to have someone pick 

them up or let me know.   

Two paintings can be submitted, longest side 36 inches not including frame--no saw 

tooth hangers, $5.00 per piece, club gets 10% commission on sold works.  Must be 

current with dues to qualify entering.   

Please bring in goodie to share at the Opening Reception.  If more information is 

needed, please contact Jeannine  at 401-884-9258. 

 

Wickford Art Association’s "Annual Photography Show" 

Registration is  Wednesday October 18th, 11 AM to 7 PM and Thursday October 

19th, 11 AM to 3 PM 

Show runs October 20-November 12, 2017.  Opening Reception: Friday, October 20, 

6:30-8:30pm,  Awards with cash prizes presented at 7 PM  

http://www.wickfordart.org/exhibits-upcoming.html 

 

South County Art Association’s “All Media 2 Exhibition”  

All entries must be hand-delivered to SCAA, October 11 - 15, 1-5 pm each day.  

Exhibition Dates: October 19 - November 11;  Opening Reception- Thursday, 

September 14th at 7pm.   

 

 



 

Art, to me, is 

the 

interpretation of 
the impression 

which nature 

makes upon the 
eye and brain.  

~~Childe 

Hassam 

 

 

 
Sands of October. oil by Ann E. Bianchi 

 

 
HMS Reclaim, a deep diving and submarine rescue vessel  model made from scratch 

by Ian Sanderson 
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President: Hospitality: 
John Laliberty    Ann E. Bianchi  

laliberty2@verizon.net annbww@cox.net 

  annebianchi.com 
1st Vice President:   

Sharon Eisman    Membership : 

sharon@star-designs.com Rosemarie Manson 231-2802 
  rosemariemanson@me.com 

Corresponding and Recording Secretary:   

Joyce Antonacci Newsletter: 
joy_antonacci@yahoo.com Beth Johnston   

  Beth@bethjohnstonart.com 

Financial Secretary:   

Nancy Nielsen   Nominating: 
nwnielsen@gmail.com  Debra Bergeron 

 dbergeron15@verizon.net 

Treasurer:  
Ronald Joseph 885-3796 Program:  

rpjoseph@hotmail.com Beverly Silva 

  b.silva1@verizon.net 
Directors:   

John Laliberty   Publicity: 

 Laliberty2@verizon.net Christine McIntyre- 
Linda Eastman  hannonartworks@gmail.com 

 LE71@aol.com   

Nancy Morretti Scholarship: 

 nmisfk@aol.com Joyce Neville   
  MNeville48@cox.net 

   

 Sunshine: 
 Rita Williams 739-5026 

 paintingsbyrita@aol.com 

   
 Web Site: 

 Sharon Eisman    

 sharon@star-designs.com 
   

 Art Shows: 

 Jeannine Anderson   
 imjeannine@yahoo.com 

  

 

 

 


